
Sunday, November 13, 2016 

Sunday, November 13 Family Worship    Family Promise Here 
Holy Eucharist Rite II (no music)  Church  8:00 a.m. 
Christian Ed. for Youth & Children Various  9:15 a.m. 
Holy Eucharist Rite II (with music) Church  10:30 a.m. 
 

Monday, November 14 
Cub Scouts    Conf. Room 6:30 p.m. 
A.A. Meeting    Choir Room 6:45 p.m. 
Men’s Bible Study   Youth Room 7:00 p.m. 
Boy Scouts    Chapel  7:00 p.m. 
 

Tuesday, November 15 
KidsPACK Packing   Parish Hall 9:00 a.m. 
Stitch Group    Kiser Hall 10:30 a.m. 
St. Lawrence Guild   Kitchen   10:00 a.m. 
Vestry Meeting    Conf. Room 7:00 p.m. 
 

Wednesday, November 16 
Bread Ministry Pickup   Parish Hall 6:45 a.m. 
Staff Meeting    Kiser Hall 9:00 a.m. 
Meals on Wheels    Parish Hall 10:00 a.m. 
Holy Eucharist    Chapel  12:00 noon 
The Gathering    Parish Hall 6:00 p.m. 
St. Nicholas Children’s Choir  Choir Room 7:00 p.m. 
Youth Group    Youth Room 7:00 p.m. 
 

Thursday, November 17 
KidsPACK Delivery   Parish Hall 8:30 a.m. 
Adventures in Faith & Science  Parish Hall 2:00 p.m. 
Daisy Troop    Youth Room 5:45 p.m. 
Parish Choir    Choir Room 7:00 p.m. 
Handbell Choir    Church  7:00 p.m. 
Bereavement Ministry   Youth Room 7:00 p.m. 
Women’s Bible Study   Kiser Hall 7:00 p.m. 
A.A. Meeting    Conf. Room 8:00 p.m. 
 

Friday, November 18 
Rachel’s Guild    Parish Hall 9:30 a.m. 
A.A. Meeting    Choir Room 10:30 a.m. 
 

Saturday, November 19 
Men’s Breakfast/Family Promise  Parish Hall 7:00 a.m. 
Altar Guild    Church  9:00 a.m. 
Mary Price Memorial & Reception Church  1:00 p.m. 

T R A NS F OR M ING  L IV ES ,  T R A NS FO R M ING  T HE  W OR L D  

 Holy Innocents’ @ 

Veterans’ Books Available Today 
A free copy of our veterans’ appreciation books is available today for each veteran 
who participated. A  limited  number  of  additional  copies  are available for $5 
each. Contact Pat Magnant at 727-365-2300 if you would like one. Thank you to all 
of our veterans who have faithfully served our country. 
 

Fall Potluck at Wednesday’s Gathering 
Dinner at The Gathering this week is Favorite Fall Potluck! Please bring your favor-
ite fall dish to share. Dinner begins at 6:00 p.m. Stay for worship at 6:45. Youth 
group and children’s choir meet as usual starting at 7:00 p.m.  

 

Rachel’s Guild Sews Together on Friday Morning 
Join the women of Rachel’s Guild Friday morning at 9:30 in the Parish Hall as they 
sew quilts for abused, abandoned, and neglected children of Joshua’s House.  
Contact Pam Johnson at 813-689-0113 or Carol Menard at 813-689-5493. 
 

Men’s Ministry Breakfast on Saturday 
The Men’s Ministry will host the breakfast for Family Promise on Saturday, 
and then stay for prayer and discussion. A continental breakfast starts at 7:00 
a.m. If you are planning on coming, please bring fruit, bagels, donuts, or juice. 
Contact Bill Cox at 813-391-6292. 
 

Chalice-Bearer Training Next Sunday 
Chalice-bearers are an invaluable part of our Sunday services. They do the second 
reading, Prayers of the People, and administer wine at communion. If you would 
like to be trained to be a chalice-bearer, please come to the sanctuary next Sunday 
after the 10:30 service. Contact Mike Roithmayr at 813-681-6906 with questions. 
 

Q&A with Missionary Rachel Schnabel at an Upcoming Gathering 
The Gathering on Wednesday, November 30, will be a Q&A with Rachel Schnabel, 
our former youth director who just completed a year-long stint as a missionary in 
Brazil. Submit your questions on our website at www.hiepiscopal.org. 
 

Update on the Church Directories: 
Thank you to all who participated in our upcoming church directory! It is currently 
in the proofing stages, and should be ready for distribution in early 2017. We will 
update you when we have specifics.  



FINANCIALS 

How are we doing financially?  Prior Week Actual Revenue: $12,049.       
Prior Week Budgeted Expenses: $9,560. YTD Actual Pledge/Regular   
Contributions: $369,663. YTD Budgeted Pledge/Regular Contributions: 
$389,340.  Thank you for keeping your financial commitments up to date. 

We apologize if your birthday or anniversary is this week and it is not listed. 
Please call the office to update your information in our system. 

THIS WEEK’S BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 

WHISTLE STOP FALL CRAFT SHOW UPDATE 

Anniversaries 

November 17 
Lea & Vince 
   Gallagher 

November 16 
Gwen Aman 
Caleb Reschke 
Robbie Vildibill 
 

November 17 
Katie Foti 
Jean Hicks 

Birthdays 

November 14 
Jim Cary 
Barbara Ritch 
 

November 15 
Kevin Carr 
Brandon Elder 
Robin Elder 
Andrew Pareja 

November 18 
Lea Gallagher 
Chris Nowland 
Ken Watts 
 

November 19 
Logan Walz 

It’s time to bake. 

What will you make??? 
You have a favorite pie.  

 

Your family asks for it every year. 
 

It’s the best thing you bake. 
 

Now it’s time to share it with your church! 

The annual Thanksgiving Pie Auction is back and we are looking for 

homemade pies to sell. If you can donate a pie or two, please sign up on 

the list in the narthex or online or by calling Melinda Carr at  

813-651-3386. Plan to attend the Pie Auction next Sunday, November 

20, at 9:15 a.m. to see the fruits of your labors and buy someone 

else’s! All proceeds go to the youth. 

Shoeboxes for Shut-Ins:  Our goal is to create and deliver 25  
shoeboxes filled with small Christmas gifts to give to our Meals on 
Wheels recipients.  
 

We are looking for the following items. These items have to fit in 
shoeboxes so please donate small sizes of each. 
 

 Pocket tissues 
 Toothpaste 
 Postage stamps 
 Note pads 
 Socks 
 Mouthwash  
 Deodorants 

During the month of November, we begin the season of thanks and 
giving, where we express our gratitude for all of the  
blessings God has given us and then share them with others. Here 
are tangible ways you can give to others in November. 

Please do NOT donate: medicine of any kind, homemade 
baked goods, perishable food. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact  
Donna Marrin (914-388-2658) or Jan Marriner (813-965-1553). 

 Hand wipes 
 Pens/pencils 
 Bath sponges 
 Snack bars  
 Puzzle books 
 Baby powder 
 Package crackers 

 Hair brushes 
 Body lotion 
 Shampoo 
 Disposable razors 
 Toothbrushes 
 Combs  
 Plastic shoeboxes 

Shoeboxes for Shut-Ins 

Our Fall Craft Show Raised $4143.11!! 
 

From Pat Magnant: 
Thank you to all who gave your time last weekend to make it such a  
success! A special thanks to the following people who went above 
and beyond in their efforts: 
 

 Men’s Ministry 
 Youth Group 
 Ashley Routh 
 “Dunkees” in the dunk tank 
 Bakers in the bake sale 
 Sue, Betty, and Kelly in the church office 
 Boy Scouts (raised $2000) 
 A Kid’s Place (raised $800) 
 Found Treasures group (raised $455.56) 
 All of the people who came out to shop! 

 

All proceeds go to the mission and ministries of Holy Innocents’.  


